
 
 
April 28, 2020 
  
  
Parents, 
  
Governor Kay Ivey’s announcement today solidified the difficult reality that we will not 
be returning to campus this school year.  While this was a scenario we had been 
preparing for, we were so hopeful that our halls and classrooms could once again be 
filled with the students we hold so dear.  As we’ve said before, we are social distancing – 
we are not disconnected.  Learning has continued and for that, we are grateful. 
  
That being said, we need to move forward to the end of the year procedures.  While all 
plans are not finalized, we can provide the following updates. 
  
For information for grades and exams for middle and upper school students, please 
click here or see attachment. 
  
For information for lower school students, please click here or see attachment. 
  
Thank you for your prayers, patience, and partnership during these last seven 
weeks.  Our parents, students, teachers and staff have weathered this storm with grace, 
perseverance, faith, and love.  You are ALL to be commended.   
  
In His Name, 
  
  
Merle Henkel 
Interim Head of School 
 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1588175108/trinitywildcatscom/xuret3hie09etbuz0roa/MSUSEndoftheYearAcademicPlan428.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1588175031/trinitywildcatscom/fwwl3znjowau0byqemta/LettertoLSparentsApril28.pdf

